
SPECIAL BUDGET  MEETING 
Sherman Township Board 

March 9, 2023 
  
 Supervisor Rob Middlemis-Brown called the special budget meeting for 2023 of the Sherman 
Township Board to order on Thursday, March 9, 2023 at 6:00 PM in the Sherman Township 
office. Other Board members attending were Clerk JT Reno, Treasurer Marilyn Kastelic, and 
Trustee Deneen Connell. There was also 1 member of the public present. 
 There was a Resolution brought forward by Trustee Connel, seconded by the Supervisor, stating 
that the Trustees would be paid “per meeting” and not “per diem” going forward. All votes 
present to approve during a roll call vote were “ayes.” 
 Next the General Appropriations Act of Fiscal Year 2023-2024 was presented. There were no 
changes that needed to be made from the previous meeting's budget pre approval. All votes 
present during a roll call vote were “ayes.”  
 
The Regular Board Meeting will be held at 6:30 PM in the Sherman Township Office. 
 
 
   
        _____________________________                                ____________________________     
          Rob Middlemis-Brown, Supervisor                                       JT Reno, Clerk 
  
 


